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CONTINUING EDUCATION 

The Board encourages the personal and professional development of staff members 

through participation in civic, educational, and professional organizations. Attendance at 

library institutes and the conferences of library associations may be financed within the 

restriction of the Library's budget. Insofar as it is feasible, attendance at conferences will 

be rotated among eligible staff members. 

All non-probationary members of the staff, regardless of job classification, are eligible to 

apply for permission to attend work-related conferences, workshops, and classes on 

library work time. Exceptions for introductory or temporary staff may be made at the 

discretion of the Director or designee. Opportunities for training will involve as many 

people on the staff as feasible given budgetary and staffing constraints. Priority will be 

given to training that supports Library strategic plan activities and/or supports an 

individual employee’s approved performance plan for work-related training. 


